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March 27, 2023

To whom it may concern,

You are receiving this communication to keep you apprised of the status of the ongoing environmental
monitoring activities associated with the closed Waste Management of Canada Corporation (WM)
Richmond landfill facility.

WM is providing this notice in accordance with the facilities Environmental Compliance Approval
(ECA) A371203 and the Public Notification Plan, Waste Management of Canada Corporation —
Richmond Landfill Site. On March 27, 2023, a landfill leachate release within the closed Richmond
landfill property boundary was identified. The release was stopped and notification to the Ministry of
the Environment, Conservation, and Parks (MECP) Spills Action Centre was completed. A Provincial
MECP Officer investigated the release with WM’s environmental consultant at the location of the
release. A formal report and action plan is currently being developed and will be implemented once
approved by the MECP.

Best Regards,

WASTE MANAGEMENT OF CANADA CORPORATION

Fromeveryday collection to environmental protection, Think Green!' Think Waste Management.



